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Announcements

# Meals on Wheels will be closed on Tuesday,
October 22 for an all staff training.

# Aswinter approaches, please keep in mind
that road conditions may delay your driver’s
delivery time.

# Shelf stable emergency bags will be
distributed on November 1. These are to be
used when Copper Shores Meals on Wheels
is closed for weather or other emergencies.

Anonymous donor funds Krupp's
pasties for more than 350 seniors

An anonymous donor met with the owners of
Krupp’s, Troy and Tina Povich. After talking to
them about their work with Meals on Wheels, the
donor decided to make a contribution. Thanks to
his generosity, Krupp’s was able to provide a pasty
meal in August.

821 Water Street | Hancock, M| 49930

Learn more at coppershores.org/mealsonwheels

Copper Shores Meals on Wheels is a program of Copper Shores Community Health Foundation.
Copper Shores Community Health Foundation is a 501(c)(3) that complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights
Act of 1964, which prohibits discrimination based upon race, color, and national origin.




Local food in your tray, every day

At least one local ingredient has been included in your
meals, every single day for over three months straight!
We look forward to continuing to bring you locally
sourced foods that are full of flavor and nutrients
throughout the fall.
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Bingo Bonanza at
The Bluffs
Thank you to our friends at
The Bluffs Senior Community,
who hosted the second annual
Bingo Bonanza. The event
brought in $1,626, all to
support Meals on Wheels.
Scan the QR code to watch a
video from the event! )
~
Keweenaw Brewfest beneficiaries
SR e | Meals on Wheels was fortunate to be chosen as the
s N 2024 Keweenaw Brewfest beneficiary, put on
e annually by the Rotary Club of Houghton. With their
hard work and dedication, they brought in nearly
$23,000, which will help us build an additional prep
space for fresh, local food!
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GivingTuesday 2024

We are excited to be part of GivingTuesday 2024.
Donations will open up on November 12 and go all the
way through December 3. Find the latest information
on GivingTuesday at coppershores.org/giving-tuesday.

#givecoppercountry



